
 

 

 

 

Community Consultation Committee Nominations 

Port of Broome 

The Port of Broome supports Western Australia’s North West livestock exports, pearling, 

fishing and charter boats, cruise liner tourism and government vessel visits. Broome is the 

main break bulk, and fuel terminal for the Kimberley and is a support base for the offshore 

Browse Basin oil and gas activities. 

In accordance with section 14A of the Port Authorities Act 1999 Kimberley Ports Authority is 

seeking nominations to fill three positions being: two community and one tourism industry 

representative on the Community Consultation Committee (Committee). 

The Committee Charter outlines the membership and objectives of the Committee and can 

be found on the website, Port of Broome Community Consultation Committee Charter or 

contact the Governance Manager Rosemary Braybrook at 

rosemary.braybrook@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au on 9194 3100 for a copy. 

Nominees are to provide a (brief) CV, or in less than 250 words outline how they will 

contribute to the Committee. Previous Committee members are eligible to renominate. 

Nominations can be lodged in person at KPA’s head office at 549 Port Drive, Broome or 

emailed to the Governance Manager by 4.30pm Friday 9 February 2024. 
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